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June 21,2021 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers; 
 
As we head into the last week of remote, I wanted to reach out and thank you all for your continued 
support as we have moved through many challenges this school year. I have been so thankful for such 
an amazing staff and supportive community during these unprecedented times in education.  
 
As communicated by HWDSB, we are setting up scheduled time slots for families to come to the school 
on June 28th to drop off board loaned devices and pick up any personal items left behind. While I know 
many families do not have a need to come to the school as many families took their personal items 
home with them before the April break, we will still provide a window of time for each class. Classroom 
teachers will be reaching out to you early next week via email to confirm if you will be coming during 
your provided timeslot. Please note, this time slot will be provided by Grade, outside on the FDK and 
main playground, following all distancing and Public Health measures. Please wear a mask at all times on 
school property, and do not come to the school if you have any COVID symptoms. We will be keeping 
track of families that attend to drop off / and or pick up for contract tracing purposes.  
 
For those families that will be dropping off a school loaned device, we ask that you place the device in a 
plastic bag clearly labelled with our student’s first and last name on the bag. This is important so that we 
can begin the process of tracking all device returns. It is important that all devices are returned to the 
school no later than June 29th. This includes any students that have borrowed a device through the 
remote school.  
 
Thank you all for your continued support as we work to finish off the year.  Please see the attached 
schedule for drop off of ipads and pick up of personal belongings.  
 
 
 

 
 
Mrs. J. Anderson  
Principal  
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Scheduled Drop off of Devices and Pick up of Personal Belongings 

 
 
All drop offs and pick ups will occur on the FDK Playground for FDK students and the back playground 
for Grade 1-8 Students. If raining, we will adjust to the front of the school. Please do not come to the 
school if you do not have to pick up belongings or drop off a device. Staff will reach out via email to 
confirm that you are coming. Please let the office know if you cannot drop off your device in the 
timeslot provided, and we will make other arrangements. Please note that all ipads must be returned 
to the school by June 29th unless your child is participating in a summer remote program supported by 
HWDSB.  
 
 

Monday, June 28th 

 

TIME Class 
FDK Playground 

Class 
Back Playground  

Class  
Back Playground 

Class 
Back Playground 

11:00-11:50 FDK 
Kuczerepa/Gear 

Grade 1 
Mitchell 

Grade 2 
Filoon 
 

Grade 7/ 8 
Chiasson 

12:00-12:50 FDK  
Dore/ Thompson 

Grade 4/5 
Hassan 

Grade 3/ 4 
Bos 

Grade 4 
Lambie  

1:00-1:50 FDK  
Creatchman/Hill 

Grade 2/3 
Wilson  

Grade 1 
Needham 

Grade 2 
Ritchie  

2:00-2:50 FDK 
Restivo/ 
Groskurth 

Grade 5 
Federico  

Grade 5/6  
Forrest 

Grade 6/7 
Leroux 
 

3:00- 3:50 FDK 
Alford/Khan 

 Grade 7 
Mielko 
 

Grade 8 
Asquith 
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